
Dear Parents and Family Members,
In order for us to best work with your child, please complete the following questionnaire.

Student’s name: 	

What are your academic and socio-emotional goals for your student this year? 
(Please be as specific as possible)

What was your experience like in this grade? How do you remember school?  

What are your fears or concerns about your child this year in school, if any? 

What does your child enjoy doing outside of school? 

What does a typical after school afternoon/evening look like in your home? 

What motivates your child? 

Next June, what do you hope your child says about his/her experience in 4th grade? What’s the story you 
hope he/she will tell? 

Please feel free to share any additional information about your student: 


